
BEDFORD BOROUGH COUNCIL 
APPLICATION FOR THE DESIGNATION OF A NEIGHBOURHOOD AREA 

 
Notice is hereby given that in accordance with the Neighbourhood Planning 
(General) Regulations 2012, Felmersham and Radwell Parish Council has applied to 
Bedford Borough Council to designate a Neighbourhood Area. The proposed 
Neighbourhood Area is the whole civil parish. 
 
Further information and a copy of the application, including a map of the proposed 
Neighbourhood Area, can be viewed during office hours at the Customer Service 
Centre, Horne Lane, Bedford and on the Council’s web site at 
www.bedford.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplanning. 
 
Anyone wishing to comment on the Neighbourhood Area application must do so 
before 5pm on Monday 26 October 2015 in writing to Paul Rowland, Assistant 
Director (Planning), Bedford Borough Council, Cauldwell Street, Bedford, MK42 9AP 
or by sending your comments in an email to planningpolicy@bedford.gov.uk. 
All comments received will be publicly available and attributed to source. 
 


